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Welcome 

Welcome to the Bransgore School Association Spring Newsletter.  

All of us on the BSA hope you had a fantastic Christmas and a great New Year.  We are looking forward 

to all the exciting things coming up this term so please do get involved! 

 

Last Term 

We started the School Year by welcoming all our new Lions and Tigers and made a fantastic £83.12 at 

the Welcome Coffee Morning over in the Resource Centre.  We hope it helped all the new Mums & 

Dads feel welcome and that it gave you the chance to get to know each other a little better.  

In October we held our most popular Disco yet, which raised over £1,200, which is amazing! Thank 

you all for your support, it is greatly appreciated. Let’s hope we can make all disco’s as popular as this 

one! 

Our biggest event of the year is the Fireworks night held at The Three Tuns. This year we made a 

whopping £8,583.85! Thank you to everyone that came along and enjoyed themselves, and a massive 

thank you to all of you who helped on the day.  

Our final event of the year was the Christmas Fair which made just over £1000 for our fundraising pot. 

Again thank you to everyone for your support, and to those of you who helped with set up, running 

stalls and the clean up, we couldn’t do it without you! 

We also held 3 cake sales, again with thanks to the selected classes for their donations. 

This is an approximate total of £11,200 over the term which is a great achievement, thank you! 
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This Term 

January 9th was the BSA’s AGM. An amazing 23 people have joined us this year which is fantastic news.  

We said a special thank you and farewell to Suzanne Darlington who stepped down as Chair after 5yrs 

in the role. And we have welcomed Rachel Sands into that role. We look forward to our upcoming 

meetings and all the exciting ideas for some great future events. 

January 25th is this term’s first cake sale, with thanks to Mars’ for their cake donations. 

February 15th is Mercury’s turn to provide cakes for the cake sale. 

February (Date TBC) is our all school disco. This is a great event that the children thoroughly enjoy. 

Tickets are £4 per child and will go on sale from the Monday before from the school office. 

March 22nd will be our third cake sale, this time with thanks to Giraffe’s for the cakes.  

April (Date TBC) will be our ALL SCHOOL cake sale at our Easter Celebration. Keep a look out for further 

details. 

 

Next Term 

Keep a look out for information of for our exciting events that will be held over the Summer months. 

 

Fundraising 

All the money raised by the BSA goes directly back into the school to benefit our children.  

The current project we are working towards is improving the playgrounds with new play equipment 

and new surfaces to make it a safer environment.  

If you would like any more information about this please contact the BSA. 

 

How to find us 

Facebook: Bransgore School Association-BSA 

Email: bsaconnect@outlook.com 

Chair Person: Rachel Sands 

Treasurer: Amanda Knight 

Secretary: Emily Collier 


